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Offshore Transmission 2nd External 
Communications Session – Postponement notice 

 

Dear Colleague,  
 
As you will be aware Ofgem and the DBERR (formerly DTI) intend to hold an external 
communication session to provide an opportunity for discussion on the development of 
the offshore electricity transmission regime, building on the key themes set out in the 
next policy statement. We currently expect to publish the policy statement later this 
month. 

We have previously advertised that the external communication session would take place 
on 17 July 2007. It is important that stakeholders have a sufficient period to consider the 
July policy statement in order to contribute effectively to the external communication 
session. As such, the intended date of 17 July 2007 is no longer appropriate and the 
meeting has been postponed. It will now take place on:  

10th August 2007, 10:00am - 13:30pm 
DBERR Conference Centre 
1 Victoria Street 
London SW1  
 
An agenda and any associated papers will be circulated in due course.  
Attendance is limited to one representative per stakeholder, unless by prior arrangement.  
 
To reserve your place please respond to:  
offshore.transmission@dti.gsi.gov.uk by close on Tuesday 6th August 2007.  
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
If you have any questions or queries please contact:  
Andrew Mann, Senior Programme Manager, Ofgem  
0207 901 7266  
andrew.mann@ofgem.gov.uk  

 

 
 
 
 
 


